
 

At Birkby Infant & Nursery School 

everyone is committed to providing a 

happy, secure and inviting community 

where children, staff, governors, 

parents and visitors feel safe, cared 

for, and valued and where both good 

relationships and a positive attitude 

to learning are developed. 

                               

We believe that the most successful 

learning experiences take place when 

parents, staff and children are all 

involved in a child’s education. 

We believe 
‘together we 

can’ 

What we offer ...   What other parents think ... 

“It’s the vocabulary.  I can match it to 

my knowledge and now I understand.  

Without these sessions I would be lost 

on how to help my child!” 

 

Mrs Akhtar 

“Without the parents meetings I would 

have no idea how to help my children or 

explain things to them.  I can say, for me, 

it is lifesaving!  

 

Mrs Jaf 

“The parents sessions  provide open and 

honest discussions with other parents.  We 

are able to share ideas and ask Mrs 

Hinchliffe questions if we are unsure.  The 

sessions encourage parents to get involved 

and support their children.” 

 

Mr Mustafa 

“I do not always understand my child’s 

homework but by coming to the morning 

meetings I understand how I can best sup-

port my child.  All parents should come.  

It’s 10 minutes, that’s all and I think the 

benefit for my child is tremendous! 

Mr Rashid 

 

If  you are interested in supporting the school        

community please come along to our  support 

group meetings and meet other like minded          

parents.  Refreshments are available. 

 
 

Struggling to 

help your child 

with their 

homework? 

Want to help 

your child with 

their learning? 

Find it hard to help 

your child become   

interested in develop-

ing their  own            

Numeracy or Literacy 

skills? 

Interested in knowing 

more about what  

and how things are 

taught in school? 

Would you like 

to meet and 

speak to other 

parents? 

8:50am—9:00am   then 9:00am—9:10am 
 

Monday : Year 1  

Tuesday: Year 2 

Wednesday: Reception 

What are we learning in 

school this week? 

Parent Support Groups 

FREE ACTIVITY RESOURCE PACKS FOR YOU TO TAKE 

HOME 



 

Parents  

in  

Partnership 

Other opportunities... 
Quotes In the past we have offered…. 

For more information about any future events, ask 

Mrs Hinchliffe or any member of staff in school. 

We are also open to any suggestions and welcome 

any feedback. 

Parents/carers and their children 

attended weekly sessions and planted 

many different things. 

Particularly those who needed 

support with their English 

speaking skills.  It was a chance 

to meet other parents  and 

work with them to complete  

different tasks.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children spend only 15% of their waking 

time in school. The family plays a crucial 

role in deciding how the remaining 85% of 

time is spent. 
 

What parents do is more         

important than who parents 

are.  

Email:  office.birkbyinf@kirkleeseducation.uk 

Telephone:  01484 223969 

Address:  Blacker Road North, Birkby, Huddersfield, 

HD1 5HQ  


